
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards    

Dojo pointers for last  
week are… 

Kwilkyn -  Indie & Oscar 

 
Lostledan - Lexe &    

Jacob 

 

      Heads awards -     

Jessie, Indie D & Lexi 

 

Lunchtime Awards -  

Lexe, Thomas, George 
& Connie 

Well done to all of you ! 

 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Week  Week  Week  Week      

Beginning 6.5.19Beginning 6.5.19Beginning 6.5.19Beginning 6.5.19    

MonMonMonMon - Bank Holiday 

TueTueTueTue - Team Games Club 

with Miss Molden & Mr 

Webb  Yrs 3/4/5/6 

WedWedWedWed - Yoga with Miss 

Coffee Yrs 2/3/4/5/6 

ThursThursThursThurs - Football Club 

with Mr Webb Yrs 4/5/6 

 

SPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 23 Issue 23 Issue 23 Issue 23 ----    3rd May3rd May3rd May3rd May    

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

PFA  PFA  PFA  PFA  ----    Summer FeteSummer FeteSummer FeteSummer Fete 

Please could you remember to start saving 

any good quality bric a brac and tombola 

prizes - ready for this years summer fete.  

If you could keep them until the end of June 

that would be brilliant as we are short of 

storage space.  

We will also have a school uniform table - 

so any good condition uniform that no 

longer fits please keep safe too.  

Many thanks 

GWC PFA  

Weekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly Attendance 

Our Attendance for the 

week 23rd April 2019 to 

26th April 2019 was 

Kwilkyn Class   97.67 % 

Lostledan Class 99.04 % 

Pedreven Class 97.67 % 

TOTAL  97.75 %  

Well done! 

 

PFA MeetingPFA MeetingPFA MeetingPFA Meeting    

The next PFA meeting will be held 

from 6.00 to 7.00 on Wednesday 

8th May in The Dolphin. This will  

mainly be a summer fete planning 

session but if you have anything 

else you would like to bring up - 

then please do come along. With-

out volunteers- the fete wouldn’t 

happen, so please let us know if 

you can help.  

 

All are very welcome.  

If you are not on the PFA Face-

book group, please do join (it’s a 

closed group so can’t be stumbled 

upon!) 

It’s a very useful way of sharing 

information. : )  

GardeningGardeningGardeningGardening 

We would like to say 

thank you to Eva 

Rose’s Grandad who 

has been in during the 

Easter Holiday and  

tidied up the front  

garden. 

It was very kind of you 

to give up your time 

and our gardening club 

will be ready to use  

this space during the 

summer term. 

Snack MoneySnack MoneySnack MoneySnack Money    

Snack money for the Sum-

mer Term is £12 and pay-

ment can be made on 

Parentpay.  Please could we 

ask that any outstanding 

amounts from Spring Term 

are settled. 

Thank you 



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES    

13.5.19     SATS week 

23.5.19     Kwilkyn Trip 

27.5.19     Half Term 

3.6.19     Swimming Starts 

7.6.19     INSET  Day 

2.7.19    Y6 Welcome Day—Roseland 

4.7.19    Y5 Taster Day—Roseland 

5.7.19    School Fete 3pm—5pm 

18.7.19    MAT Academy Awards 

22-24.7.19  Camp 

24.7.19    Last day of Term 

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the PFA   
Facebook group please email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or                       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Brass Lessons—Fridays at 1 pm 

Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19 

7th June 2019 & 25th July 2019 

Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20 

4th Sept 2019, 28th Oct 2019, 5th 

June 2020, 22nd & 23rd July 2020  

Sports & PESports & PESports & PESports & PE    

PE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of Fame    

Do you have any photos for our display for the PE Wall of Fame.      

If you take part in sports or physical activity outside of school then let us know 

by bringing in a photo so that you can join our 'PE Wall of Fame' & we can celebrate 

your success.  

 Forthcoming FixturesForthcoming FixturesForthcoming FixturesForthcoming Fixtures 

1.5.19 Dodgeball Festival & 22.5.19 Bowls at St Austell 

 

SwimmingSwimmingSwimmingSwimming 

Our Swimming Sessions this year will be for Yrs 3 - 6 and start on the 3rd June to the 

22 July.  The cost for this year’s swimming will be £22 which is £2.75 per session. 

BowlingBowlingBowlingBowling 

Some of our children will be visiting the Bowling Green to take part in some bowls 

session in preparation for the School Games at the end of May.  Thank you to the 

bowlers who are giving up their time to teach the children how to play. 

Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice ! 

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through 

our Newsletter and are not  affiliated with Grampound 

with Creed School are reminded that they must have 

the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks 

in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the   children 

and is not the responsibility of Grampound with Creed 

School. 

Junior Stealers is a basketball club aimed 
for 5-16 year olds. It takes place every  
Saturday morning 10-11 at St Austell    

Rugby Club. The first session is free and 
only £3 thereafter.  



The children took part in an egg rolling activity with some of the 
members of the PFA to see whose egg rolled the furthest. 

  

Well DoneWell DoneWell DoneWell Done 

Below are the names of the awards that were won before the Easter Holiday, 

Head’s AwardHead’s AwardHead’s AwardHead’s Award—Lexi, Harrison, Ellie 

DojoDojoDojoDojo - Reuben, Thomas, Olive, Pippa, Lochlainn 

LunchtimeLunchtimeLunchtimeLunchtime - Daniel E, Evie Walker, Thomas, Oliver 

Lexe, Jacob, Jess, McKenzie 

    Cake Bake SaleCake Bake SaleCake Bake SaleCake Bake Sale    

Evie & James held a Easter cake sale to raise 

money for the Bri�sh Hen Welfare Trust on 

Tuesday last week.  Thank you to everyone who 

bought a cake, as the sale raised £45 for their 

charity.  The winner of the Guess the Eggs in the 

Jar was Ben who guessed 101 eggs. 

If you would like to read more on Evie’s          

Interest in the Bri�sh Hen Welfare Trust please 

see the link below, 

h*ps://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/47878649  

AttendanceAttendanceAttendanceAttendance 

Our attendance for the last two weeks of the Spring Term was 89.95% and 88.67% due to a lot 

of illnesses.      Hopefully we will be bug free this term . 



 

Sweet SaleSweet SaleSweet SaleSweet Sale 

Connie & Kayna held a Sweet Sale after our Easter Eucharist Ser-

vice in aid of Cancer Research and Young Carers. They raised £86 

which will be shared          between the charities and would like to 

thank everyone who supported them. 

 Autism Awareness Cake SaleAutism Awareness Cake SaleAutism Awareness Cake SaleAutism Awareness Cake Sale 

We are very pleased to announce that 

£95.25 was raised for Autism Awareness 

Week. 

We very much appreciate everyone’s  

efforts towards achieving this fantastic 

sum and you can see Jude with the love-

ly cakes on offer for sale. 

Thank you to everyone involved. 

 


